Minutes of the Alloway Township Environmental Commission
December 6, 2021

Attendees: Joe Mahar, Craig Kane, Frank Ponti, Renee Waters,
Absent: Autumn Angelus, Chris Gilbert, Debbie Dilks, Committeeman
Warren Morgan

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm.

Minutes of the November 2021 meeting were approved with a correction;
Frank Ponti was absent.

Correspondence: A list of members up for re-appointment was provided by
the Township Clerk who requested those members be asked if they were
willing to continue to serve. The members up for re-appointment were
Mahar, Ponte and Waters; all to be reported as willing to continue to serve
on the Environmental Commission.

Reports: Planning Board: The December meeting was cancelled. A request
was passed to the board clerk to include Mahar on the planning/zoning board
correspondence list.

Old business:

The new fence on the Alloway-Aldine Road farmland preserved property
was discussed. Ponte made the point it is incongruous with agricultural use.
Mahar will contact Jack Schultz, chairman of the township ag advisory
committee regarding the fence.

Waters presented a report on the Gov Murphy’s nominations to the Pineland
Commission. The background of each appeared to commission members to
be incongruous with the mission of the Pinelands Commission. Contact
information to oppose the nominations was provided.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm.



